
 
2021  Gate Painting  

          Project  

  

Dear Whitney Oaks Residents:  

The Board of Directors has recently approved a gate painting maintenance project.  Over the next few weeks 
Magna•Kote Electrostatic Painting will be painting the vehicle and pedestrian gates.   

Maps, tentative schedules, and corresponding gate numbers are listed on the following pages for your reference.  
Please do make note of the gate number you use most often and the scheduled service date for the gate.   

As with every project, we would like to thank you in advance for your patience and understanding while the project 
is completed.   

SOME GENERAL PROJECT ADVISEMENTS 

Safety First 
It is important that we keep everyone safe.  
Please be on the lookout for workers in the gate 
areas and drive slowly.  The gates will be held 
open during the painting work.  Pedestrian gates 
will also be propped open after painting to allow 
for a nice set/cure.  Blue Knights Officers will 
drive the scheduled gate locations and close any 
opened pedestrian gate in the evenings.   
 
Weather or not we like it!  
Mother Nature can always give us a few 
surprises.  Although we may have a perfect plan 
set, weather conditions can always provide some 
unexpected delays.   
 

Delays can be cause by wind, excessive heat, and 
rain/water.   
 
Preparation is Key 
The crew will be onsite in the early morning to 
start their prep-work for painting.  They expect 
to start painting at about 7AM.  There will be 
some noise around the gate area as they use 
their equipment.   
 
All Dolled Up 
The gates will be painted in black and detailed 
with reflective tape to ensure safe entry and exit 
of each gate.    
 


